
The End is in Sight consists of three workshops and one 

panel session which are designed to help HDR students who 

are in the last year of their thesis to submit. The workshops 

are about writing and editing theses, tips for getting through 

and the examination and submission processes.  
 

Workshop 

This workshop presented by A/Prof Michele Willson will 

explore some of the issues involved in the writing/drafting 

stages of a Masters or PhD dissertation or exegesis, including 

different approaches and writing styles,  inter- or cross-

disciplinary research/writing, telling a strong story, and having 

a sustained argument. A/Prof Willson will also discuss ways of 

conceptualising your thesis as a whole document rather than 

as individual sections or chapters. 
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Curtin University Doctoral or Master (including coursework) 

students, honour students, early career researchers and 

supervisors welcome. (Please note our seminars do not 

meet the supervisor registry requirements).  
 

RSVP 

RSVP is essential. Please RSVP to Julie Lunn at 

humgraduatestudies@curtin.edu.au 
 

iLecture  
The iLecture can be accessed from hgs.curtin.edu.au/

support/workshops/ 

 

Please check your  student email regularly for the latest 

information on seminars including venues and times. Venue 

locations can be found at  properties.curtin.edu.au/maps/ 

hgs.curtin.edu.au Make tomorrow better. 

Date: Wednesday, 30 August 2017 
Time: 11am - 12pm  
Venue: 501.201  

Image  by Jan Burgass  
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